
s^rZ*§_^H^^5‘^'^S SOCIETIES

SPECIAL EFFORT PEEK. I

E5 Victoria Street,

LC i* DO iM S, \'l.

Dear Madam,

I have pleasure in enclosing collecting cards as instructed 
by the National Union Executive Committee.

V/e hope you will be able to co-operate by fixing upon the 
week that will suit your district best, and sending a collecting card 
to each of your members asking her to collect something, however 
little, during the week. Members will often send a donation if they 
feel they cannot collect.

bill you point out to them that if ever^r member sends some­
thing we shall get a large sum for extending our important bye-elec­
tion, and other work.

The spaces on the third line are for the date^fixed upon 
for the first and last day of the special week, the date for return 
to the Branch Secretary (or treasurer) also requires filling in.

It was suggested at the meeting of Branch Secretaries 
Cat the Brighton Quarterly Meetings) that half the proceeds should be 
sent to the Union and half (if so desired) kept by the Branch,

Other societies have made several thousand pounds by special 
effort week. If everyone helps we can do the same.

Cards for ’’At Homes" may be had as enclosed at 2/6 per 
hundred, and also the card upright without the words "At Home", for 
programmes etc., from the Hon SecC U.S.S., "Felixtowe", The Park, 
Nottingham. - Kindly return any cards that' you cannot use.

Yours faithfully,

MARJORY CORBETT,
Secretary.


